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February 2005 
S M T W TH F S  1 Newsletter mailout - February 

  1 2 3 4 5  5 HCCH Gen Membership Mtg-Flamingo Restaurant, Kaneohe 10am 
6 7 8 9 10 11 12  21 President’s Day Holiday 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19  22 Newsletter - submit for March 
20 21 22 23 24 25 26  28 Kaho’olawe Cultural Trip 

27 28        Club - Fundraiser Kalua Pig? 
 

March 2005 
S M T W TH F S  1 Newsletter mail out - March 27 

Alii Sunday – Prince Kuhio - 
8:15AM / EASTER Sunday 

  1 2 3 4 5  1 
Scholarship Applications –on 
Website 28  

Merrie Monarch 3/28-4/2 
Hilo 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12  20  
Alii Sunday – Kaahumanu 
100th- 8:15am 29 Newsletter – submit for April  

13 14 15 16 17 18 19  25 Good Friday Holiday   

20 21 22 23 24 25 26  25/26 Ho’ike’ike - Kapiolani Park 

27 28 29 30 31    26 Maunaala:  Kuhio’s Birthday  

Due to the many activities throughout 
the month of March, there will be no 
HCCH Board or Membership Meetings 

        26 
Prince Kuhio Parade - 
3:00pm   

 
April 2005 
S M T W TH F S  2 Merry Monarch - Ends  Scholarship Applications 

     1 2  4 Oahu Council Board Meeting 23 HCCH Membership Mtg 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9  5 Newsletter mail out – April 26 Newsletter – submit for May 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16  9 Oahu Council Meeting   

17 18 19 20 21 22 23  16 AHCC Board Meeting   

24 25 26 27 28 29 30  20 HCCH Board Meeting   
 

NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

Saturday, February 5, 2005, 10am – 2pm 
Flamingo Restaurant, Kaneohe, Windward City Shopping Center 

45-480 Kaneohe Bay Drive, Phone: 235-5566 
 
Please RSVP to Aunty Katherine Farm at 595-4643 by Wed., Feb 2, 2005. 
Aunty Katherine will provide you with the menu selections and cost.  Please be prepared to place your 

pre-order with Aunty Katherine to assist the waitress with our orders for that morning.  C U THERE! 
 

 
GREAT NEWS!  BILL 53 PASSED THE HONOLULU CITY COUNCIL.   
Our AHCC President Toni Lee and Government Relations Chair, Mahealani 
Kamauu, were on it!  Mayor Hannemann has pledged his support to sign the Bill.  
Thanks to all civic club members who provided testimony or came out yesterday to 
support the bill.  Mahalo Leimomi for this good news! 

mailto:coachenoka@hawaii.rr.com


 
 

MEMBERSHIP - TIME TO PAY YOUR DUES! 
 

If you haven’t had the chance yet, please mail your membership dues to Uilani Souza, 
Membership Chairperson at P. O. Box 1513, Honolulu, HI  96806.  

 

For dues information, please contact 
Uilani Souza at 235-4859 or email usouza@awlaw.com

Membership Dues information Yearly or Life Membership 
$30yr Regular (Individual) 
$45yr Reg/Husband/wife (Both Hawaiian) 
$40yr Reg/Associate (Hawaiian/Non-Hawaiian Spouse) 
$20yr Student 
$500 Life (One time payment-must be an active club member for five consecutive years) 
 

 
HOLOKU BALL 2005 
Getting Ready!  Chairpersons Leimomi Khan and Leatrice Kauahi are co-chairpersons for Holoku Ball 2005 
to be held on Saturday, July 23, 2005.  This years Honoree is “Kealoha Kalama” and our Theme is “Pohai 
Kealoha”.  They will be soliciting help from the members and everyone is encouraged to support them.  This is 
our annual scholarship fundraiser and your help and commitment is what makes it the success that it is.   
 
CLUB UNIFORMS 
For information about uniforms, please contact Chairperson, Louise Gerboc at 988-9580  
 
KAHO'OLAWE! 
HCCH cultural trip to Kaho'olawe will be Feb. 28 to Mar. 3.  If you are interested, please email Susan 

Malterre-Htun at <htunk001@hawaii.rr.com> or phone at 732-2468 

for further information.  The deadline is past due, but you might want to 
try contacting Susan.  Please visit Kaho’olawe Island Reserve 
Commission (KIRC) website at <kahoolawe.hawaii.gov> for more 
information about this.  Some pamphlets will be available at the next 
General Membership meeting on Saturday, February 5th. 
 
 
 

CULTURAL TOUR OF KANEOHE 
Na Wahi Pana o Kane'ohe ~ Legends & Famous Places of Kane'ohe 
Aloha mai kakou.  The Ko'olaupoko Hawaiian Civic Club plans a cara
Feb. 20, from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m., and members of the civic clubs are cord
periodically, to teach our own members and prospective members about 
broader community as well.  Those attending should bring lunch and bev
shoes or slippers.  Anyone interested in joining us should call 226-4195 
hou,  Mahealani 
 
TOUR OF KAWAI NUI MARSH PLANTS 
Rick Barboza of Hui Ku Maoli Ola, owner of the native plant nu
Marsh plants on Saturday February 5 from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm.  
Pohaku O Hauwahine where native plant restoration projects have
tour will involve car-pooling and walking to different areas in Kaw
Maoli Ola nursery in Waimanalo where plants can be purchased a
propagation.  The tour is co-sponsored by Ahahui Malama I Ka 
and  the Kawai Nui Heritage Foundation.  Donations of $5 will 
persons and reservations must be made by calling:  Chuck Burro
chuckb@hawaii.rr.com

 

van tour of our wahi pana o Kane'ohe on Sunday, 
ially invited to join us.  We offer these tours 
our heritage and history, and to educate the 
erage/water, wear a hat and comfortable walking 

by Wednesday, Feb. 16, for reservations.  A hui 

rsery, will conduct a tour of Kawai Nui 
On site visits will be to Ulupo Heiau and Na 
 taken place for the past seven years.  The 
ai Nui Marsh and ending at the Hui Ku 

nd questions answered about plant 
Lokahi, the Kailua Hawaiian Civic Club 
be accepted.  There will be a limit of 25 
ws at 595-3922 or by email: 

mailto:usouza@awlaw.com
mailto:chuckb@hawaii.rr.com


 

46th Annual AHCC Convention! 
2005 Convention Committee Chairperson:  Pat Schmidt accepted to Chair the 2005 Convention Committee.  
She will need assistance and would appreciate volunteers to help her with the committee.  Please see the 
attached reservations form for convention attendees.  Individuals should make their reservations early. 
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